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DECEMBER 2022


Dear Members,


       MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY

                          NEW  YEAR
	 	 	 	 	  ***************


The Metaphysical Committee invites you to continue to support their 
work.  This month its Christmas: Quoted from Joy’s email:


“Lets read and ponder A Christmas Sermon written by Mary Baker Eddy 
and found in Miscellaneous Writings Pages 161-168.


This sermon gives us a new appreciation of the man Christ Jesus and the 
great gift he gave to us and the world.  This gift of the Christ Truth is new 
every day and never gets old.  This precious gift doesn’t need mailing or 
wrapping.  It is also a gift that blesses and heals and we can share with our 
families, friends and neighbors.


“Joy to the world, the Lord is come” Hymn #417

Christmas Blessings and love to all.

The Metaphysical Committee




                                              **************** 


First reminder for our in person Lecture by James Shepherd CS, 
“EVERYONE IS NEEDED”.  The date is Saturday, February 4th, 2023 at 
2:00 PM at the Indian River County Main Library, 1600 21st Street, Vero 
Beach


	 	 	 	          *****************


We have recently received many used Christian Science books at the 
Reading Room, so on Sunday, January 8th, 2023 we will be having a give 
away in the Church lobby.  Come take a look, you may find an old 
treasure that is no longer in print.  See you then.


                                             ****************

	 	 	 	 	                                          

This month’s inspirational article: 


Gideon’s Three Hundred

by Louise Knight Wheatley


From the July 1914 issue of The Christian Science Journal

	 	 	 	 	   ****************

	 	 	 

As always, please remember to turn your cell phones off during services.


With loving best wishes,

https://journal.christianscience.com/shared/view/113n9mxtyxm?s=copylink
https://journal.christianscience.com/issues/1914/7/32-4

